
PUBLIC NOTICE: 

TESTING ELECTRONIC VOTING EQUIPMENT FOR THE  

NOVEMBER 5, 2024 GENERAL ELECTION 
 

According to Wis. Stats. 5.84(1) Notice is hereby given that a Public Test of Automatic 

Tabulation Equipment must be conducted prior to each election. Other electronic equipment may 

also be tested. Testing will take place on Tuesday, October 29, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. at the 

municipalities listed below, unless otherwise noted: 

  

TOWN of TROY     TOWN of KINNICKINNIC  

Ruth Whall, Deputy Clerk/Treasurer  Nicky Thompson, Town Clerk 

654 Glover Road    1271 Cty Rd J 

Hudson WI 54016    River Falls WI 54022 

(715) 425-2665     (715) 425-8082      

 

 

CITY of RIVER FALLS   TOWN of RIVER FALLS 

Jackie Hanson, Deputy Clerk   Sarah Meyer, Town Clerk 

City Hall Training Room at   W9015 770th Ave 

222 Lewis Street    River Falls WI 54022   

River Falls WI 54022    (715) 629-8240  

(715) 426-3448 

  

  

The test is open to the public.  An errorless count must be made before the Clerk can approve the 

equipment for use in the election. 

 

 

 

 
Posted:  10/14/24 

Published:  10/23/24 


